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    “You are always welcome” 
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Daingerfield Church of Christ 

Dear Church Family, 
 
  As we approach the beginning of a new year, it is with much gratitude and humility that we thank each of 
you for all you do to encourage and support us. Your generosity at this time of year is greatly appreciated 
as are all the acts of kindness shown to us over these many years together.  May our Lord continue to 
bless our association together as we unite together to serve Him and others and reach out throughout the 
world with the great Gospel message. We pray that your family will be richly blessed in the upcoming 
year. 
 
In Him, 
Tim & Kenia 
 
 
Hello brothers and sisters here at Daingerfield Church of Christ, 
 
     We thank you for your prayers and the love that has been shown to our family over these years and are 
thankful for the gift we received from your heart for the Christmas holidays. It is a blessing we have to be 
here and are thankful to the Lord and you for your encouragement in so many ways. We pray that the Lord 
will bless this upcoming year together as we all strive to live like Jesus in word and deed. Let us go into this 
world together to share the Good News. God bless each and every one of you and may the Lord bless us as 
we continue to work together to see His good, pleasing, perfect will in our lives. Happy New Year! 
 
Keep fired up and with much gratitude, 
Mark and Ju White 



 

            THURSDAY   FRIDAY                SATURDAY          SUNDAY                             
 

Bulletin 
 

 

 
 
 

Donna Mays 
Happy  

Birthday! 

 
 
 
 

   
 
 

Bible Classes 9:30   
 Worship 10:30 

Evening 5:00 
 

Drew Mays 
Happy Birthday! 

NEW YEAR

30 28 

PRAYING FOR OUR SICK 

Diann Mueller remains hospitalized at Regional Hospital in Longview. She is improving.  Please 

pray for her. Dick Maynard is seeing his  surgeon today to set up his surgery.  John Traylor is hav-

ing major surgery on January 9 at UT Southwest in Dallas. Please pray for him.  Shane White did 

well after having more skin grafts on his head on Tuesday. He is scheduled for more. Bob Allen, 

father of our Chris Allen, is under hospice care at Windsor Place.  Please pray for him and for his 

wife Sherry. Kenny Ragsdale was able to be dismissed from the hospital after having bypass sur-

gery recently. Pray for Wanda Carson’s sister, Patsy Winkler, who has been diagnosed with breast 

cancer. Please pray for Loyd Click, the nephew of our Betty Boyd. He is on life support in a hos-

pital in Splendora after suffering a heart attack.  Continue your prayers for Faye Alford, Bob Al-

len,  Laura Allen, Robert & Cyndi Allen, Arthur Andersen, Bob Arnold, Loyd Banks, Mike 

Banks, Nelda Banks, Frank Barrett, Bess Anna Bennett, Dois Byrd,  Jeanette Click, Desiree Cor-

bello, Colby Cox, Maggie Cox, Sandy Crumbaker,  Brinda Currey,  James Dailey, Milton Ercan-

brack, Jill Fender, Chris Fields, Robert Fisher, Anna Ford, Scarlett Gibbs, Jeanell Gilmore, Betty 

Grainger, Tommy Huchingson, Angie Helms, David Ingram, Jr., Erin Kennedy Janik, Diann 

Mueller, Nelda Maynard, Will Parks, Will Pendergrass, Nora Phillips, Colleen Prahl, Von Prahl, 

Brenda Price, Kenny Ragsdale, Locho Rodriguez, Shannon Solis,  Jeffery Sweet, Patty Traxler, 

John Traylor, Jerry Walker, Deborah White, Melba Williams. 

29 31 

VISITORS 

We had the following visitors on December 
24;  Tim Bridges, Ft. Worth; Jack & Brenda 
Cannon, Mansfield; Madeline Cannon, Ft. 
Worth; Donavon, Marion & Roland Davis, 
College Station; Randy, Jennifer, Paxton & 
Rylan Davis, Gleason, TN; Amy & Lola 
Guidry, Daingerfield; Edwina Roth, Bur-
leson; Paul & Jen Walter, Linden.  

                        DECEMBER 
December 31—Devo worship and snacks/
games 
 

Don’t forget to bring your snacks and 
games and enjoy fellowship on the eve of 

the New Year! 

 

                          MONDAY                          TUESDAY                      WEDNESDAY 

Bible Classes 9:30   
Worship 10:30 

 

 
Happy Birthday! 

 

 
 

NEW YEAR’S 
DAY   

 

 
 
 

  

 

Bible Class 6:30 

 
 

2 3 

 

1 

YOUTH NEWS 

There will be a Holiday outing to the 

Shreveport Mudbugs hockey game, Fri-

day. Cost is $18 for ticket and bring mon-

ey for supper and snacks at the game. 

Bus leaves at 4:30 and returns at 12ish.  

*Youth Winter Retreat is February 23-25 

at Camp Akiva near Emory.  The cost is 

$50 (but don’t let that keep you from go-

ing!) More information will be coming 

later.  

OUR LOVE & SYMPATHY 

Our Coy Hinton passed from this life   

Wednesday morning in Pittsburg.  He was a 

longtime member and will be missed.  Ser-

vices will be held on Tuesday, January 2, 11 

am, here at the building. Visitation will be 

held from 10-11 before the funeral.  Please 

pray for his daughters, our Norma Hancock 

& Cindy Peterson.  Please pray for all the 

family.  

     

 

 

Our church family has received a note of 

appreciation from Edna Gunn & Maude 

Harper thanking us for everything that 

was done when their sister, Vonnie Ross, 

passed.  Please take a minute to read the 

card located in the foyer on the bulletin 

board.                                                                

ANNIVERSARY 

Happy Anniversary to  

Ois & Deborah Kennington  

who celebrated 56 years of marriage 

on December 22! 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

2 Corinthians 5:17 

“Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the new 
creation has come: The old has gone, the 
new is here!” 

https://bibles.org/2Cor/5/17

